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William Belton

Address

636 Dunkirk Road
Baltimore, MD 21212-2015

Phone

4108322930

Email

bbelton@comcast.net

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I understand the desire to restrict dangerous weapons from county buildings. I do not understand the 100 yard
boundary. How are people to know where these boundaries are located? I also do not understand why holders of
Maryland Wear and Carry Permits are restricted. We have been trained in firearm safety and have been subjected
to a background investigation. We are not the bad guys (or gals). This bill will not make the citizens of Charles
County safer and will put law-abiding citizens in peril of prosecution if they inadvertently enter a restricted area
while legally armed for their own protection. Please reconsider the 100 yard limit and the inclusion of W&C permit
holders. Thank you.
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